
AIAA Retiree Golf Outing in Suncadia 
 

The AIAA Retiree team is planning a golf outing 
(for golfers and non-golfers alike) at the 
private Tumble Creek Golf Course in 
Suncadia on Monday July 22nd. 
 
If you are interested in participating, please 
select your options presented in this Google 

Form and submit your response to us by end of May for planning purposes. 
If you sign up, you will receive more details in June regarding this fun event! 
 
Questions?  Email Dave Anderson davea@seaaiaaretirees.com 
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